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T. M. HAYES, M.D. CARL B. BINNS, M.D.
MARTIN S. WERSHBA, M.D. ALAN R. NICHOLS, M.D.
C. RONALD DUNCAN, M.D. DAVID ABRAMOWITZ, M.D.
R. K. GOGINENI, M.D.

February 17,1988

Mr. John Potter
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission'

101 Marietta Street, N.W.
Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Dear Mr. Potter,

This is to inform you that Kanawha Valley Radiologists, Inc. will
no longer be providing nuclear medicine or radiographic services at
the Dag Hammarskjold Cancer Treatment Center in Beckley, West Virginia.
The current physicians on the license from our group are Dr. C.B.
Binns, Dr. P. Francke, Dr. T.M. Hayes, Dr. M.S. Wershba, Dr. C.R.Duncan,
Dr. R.K.Gogineni, Dr. Alan R. Nichols and Dr. D. Abramc,witz.
The license number is 42-24832-01. As of February 9, 1988, we have
terminated services for Dr. V. Sahadevan.

I have spoken with Mr. Earl G. Wright and he stated that I should
write this letter to you. If any additional information is needed,
I will be glad to supply it for you.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Qf M
' '

C.R.Duncan,M.D., Secretary
Kanawha Valley Radiologists, Inc.
416 Division Street
South Charleston, WV. 25309
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